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NOTICE – DATE CHANGE 

 
Attention Aamjiwnaang Members, 
 
Starting October 1st, 2024, INEOS will start Part B of their benzene removal plan. 
We anticipate seeing higher numbers approaching our set benchmark 27 ug/m3 on 
the dates of October 2nd, 3rd, 4th, & 5th. 
 
As a precaution: 

• We will be recommending the evacuation of some residents on Tuesday, 
October 1st, 2024.  

• We will be evacuating based off pre-established zones.  
• Please refer to the attached map to see which zone you are located in. 

 
While we are recommending these zones at this time, any community members 
are able to evacuate, please see the below form if you are wanting to do so. 
 
Emergency Evacuation Shelter Form 
 
If you have already filled out the form, it’s not required that you fill it out again. 
All the information from the original post will remain the same, except it will be 
moved one day earlier. See the below link for more information. 
 
Community Evacuation Notice - Sept 2024 Date Change.pdf 
 
We ask that while we use the word evacuation, members remain calm and be 
patient as this is strictly precautionary at this time. If we do see increased levels, 
we will take further steps to ensure the safety of residents. 
 
Miigwech, 
 
Aamjiwnaang Band Council 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=0Lhvvhi20Uahl4pSEgiGyc3YnAHNMx9Fm8eW1s4znCBURDVZTTBWNzZUOEgxU0lJT0hJRjRMUVMwMC4u&route=shorturl

